FDOT

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR
PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER

State Road (SR) 710/Beeline Highway Resurfacing and Restoration Project

From east of the Pratt & Whitney Main Entrance to east of the CSX Railroad Tracks
Palm Beach County

Financial Project ID Number: 446097-1-52-01

SR-710/Beeline Highway Resurfacing and Restoration Project

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District Four, is pleased to provide information for the SR-710/
Beeline Highway resurfacing and restoration project in Palm Beach County.

Construction Cost: $3.2 million Construction Start: February 2023 Estimated Completion: Summer 2023

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS

Milling and resurfacing existing travel lanes
and shoulders

Upgrading pavement markings and signing to
current standards

Installing internally illuminated street name signs
at signalized intersections

Upgrading existing street lighting to Light Emitting
Diode (LED) luminaires.

TRAFFIC IMPACTS

Construction will occur in phases to minimize
impacts to the public.

One lane may be closed in each direction on
CR-711/Pratt Whitney Road/Innovation Drive, daily,
9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m., Monday through Sunday.

One lane and shoulder will be closed around the
clock in each direction on SR-710/Beeline Highway.

Flaggers will be on site to direct traffic through the
work zone during traffic shifts at the CSX Railroad
crossing.

Access to businesses will be maintained at all times.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Ariam Galindo, P.E., FDOT Project Manager
ariam.galindo@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 466-5940

Raghu Khadakbhavi, E.I., Project Administrator
rkhadakbhavi@cegroupfl.com or (407) 504-8800

Melissa Readling, Community Outreach Specialist
mreadling@corradino.com or (772) 577-8803
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WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA

Project website: www.d4fdot.com

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/

Instagram/Twitter: @MyFDOT_SEFL

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT

The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances

economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.

Please contact the Community Outreach Specialist, Melissa Readling, to be added to project email notification lists. Public participation is solicited
without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.



